
Cyber Intrusion Alert 

Dear [Stakeholder Name], 

We are writing to inform you of a recent cyber intrusion that has affected our association. Our 

team has identified unauthorized access to our systems on [date of incident]. We take this matter 

very seriously and are actively working to mitigate any risk to our members. 

At this time, we recommend that you: 

• Change your passwords immediately. 

• Monitor your accounts for any suspicious activity. 

• Stay informed about any further updates from our team. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to resolve this matter. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at [contact information]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Association Name] 

[Date] 


